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 Provider agreement amendment mailing  
Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota, Blue Plus and their affiliates (Blue Plus) mailed an Addendum to 
the Referral Health Professional Provider Service Agreement to Minnesota counties on June 3, 2010. If the 
county has an Agreement with Blue Plus to provide eligibility determination for mental health targeted case 
management or to provide mental health targeted case management services to Blue Plus members the county 
should receive this Addendum. There is no action required on the part of the county. 

The Addendum contains important information related to reimbursement and billing for determining eligibility 
for mental health targeted case management and for providing mental health targeted case management 
services. Blue Plus wants to ensure that each county has received this Addendum. 

If you do not receive the Addendum in a reasonable amount of time please contact Abbey Raleigh via e-mail  
at Mary_A_Raleigh@bluecrossmn.com. In the e-mail include to whom the Addendum should be mailed along 
with the mailing address. A second Addendum will be mailed per your request.  
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